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MAR 14 1986

Docket No. 50-412 DISTRIBUTION
Docket File J. Partlow
NRC PDR P. Tam
Local PDR I. Lee

Mr. J. J. Carey, Vice President PAD #2 Rdg ACRS (10)
Duquesne Light Company T. Novak Tech Brance
Nuclear Group OELD Gray File
Post Office Box 4 E. Jordan
Shippingport, PA 15077 8. Grimes

Dear Mr. Carey:

Subject: Beaver Valley Unit 2 - Steam Leakage Collection System

, By letter dated August 19, 1985, you submitted a letter to withdraw your
original commitment to provide'a steam leakage collection system around
certain steam valves. Your request was based on the fact that expected
radiological dose contribution due to steam leakage will be small.

We have approved your request. Details of our review are presented in
the enclosed safety evaluation.

Sincerely,

Peter S. Tam, Project Manager
PWR Project Directorate #2
Division of PWR Licensing-A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regelation

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page

(
PM: PAD #.. A:

PT m:hcY T ' 3'
#2

tein
3 3/86

$$g32$0cc!SI ha
A


